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Kimber:

You requested that we shorten the phrase “parent of a sibling of the child who has legal
custody of that sibling” to “parent who has legal custody of a sibling of the child.”
However, I think the extra language is necessary for clarity.  Without it, the phrase
could be interpreted to include a parent (of other children) who is granted custody of
a child of whom he or she is not the parent.  This is broader than the scope of the federal
language.  Therefore, I did not make this change.
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